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- NEXT MEETING -

Our December meeting - on the 10th - will feature Bill Botwinik,
Executive Director of the Nassau County Environmental Management
Council, He will speak on Environmental Progress in Nassau County.
(The October 1974 issue of ECOS contains a full synopsis of the
Nassau County Environmental Plan Report. Editor).

An additional attraction at our December meeting -~ Coffee and -
will be served. And we hope this will feature all of our meetings
in the future.

As we said in our November Newsletter, this December Newsletter will
be only one page. However, there are one or two coming events which
should be mentioned,

First, the next Audubon ¥ilm at the Town Hall will be December 3rd,
The film will be Queen of the Cascades.

Also - and please note - we will have another Arts and Crafts show in
the spring, It will be sometime in the late spring, as last year.

At the moment, no further specifics, but keep in mind and perhaps
start planning your entries.
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